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Teresa Potter

From: Ashleigh Johnson <lukeanddillonsmom@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 12:46 PM
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: Please approve DBAE's additional grade levels...

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello, my name is Ashleigh Johnson and I am a parent of a child who is  
enrolled in charter schools. I am here to share about DBAE and how I believe my future 4th grader will 
benefit from their arts integrated curriculum. My child enjoys drawing, playing electric guitar, singing, and 
acting. DBAE is a place where he would be able to express himself, enjoy hands-on experiences, smaller 
class sizes, and the arts. Please approve DBAE’s additional grade 
levels for the 25/26 school year. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Ashleigh Johnson  
702-219-3537  


